
Southbound Florida’s Turnpike between Becker Road (Exit 138) in St. Lucie County and SR-714/Martin Highway (Exit 
133) in Martin County, may be closed to traffic overnight, 10:30 p.m. until 5:30 a.m., Sunday night, Apr. 14 and 
Sunday, Apr. 21 for bridge widening work. Advance notice and detour signage will be in place to assist motorists.  

SOUTHBOUND TURNPIKE ENTRANCE RAMP DETOUR:  

The southbound Florida’s Turnpike entrance ramp from 

Becker Road will also be closed during this operation. 

Westbound Becker Road traffic will be detoured via the 

I-95 southbound entrance ramp to SR-706/Indiantown 

Road. Motorists can re-enter the Florida Turnpike 

Highway System via SR-706/Indiantown Road west. 

The southbound Florida’s Turnpike entrance ramp from 

SR-714/Martin Highway will not be impacted and will 

remain accessible during this operation. 

This work is part of the State Road (SR) 714/SW Martin 

Highway widening project. Project improvements 

include widening SR 714/SW Martin Highway to a four-

lane divided urban roadway, widening the bridge over 

Florida’s Turnpike, constructing seven-foot buffered 

bike lanes and six-foot sidewalks on both sides of the 

roadway, and installing signing, signalization, and 

lighting upgrades.  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

K.C. Jose, P.E., FDOT Project Manager 
kandarappallil.jose@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 519-2348  
 

Ana Pombal, Project Administrator  
apombal@cpc-eng.com or (561) 214-0781  
 

Samantha Kayser, Community Outreach Specialist  
skayser@corradino.com or 772-579-5479 

Construction Cost: $21,345,976          Construction Began: August 6, 2021             Anticipated Completion: Fall 2024 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

SB TURNPIKE CLOSURE  FROM BECKER RD TO SR-714/MARTIN HWY 
State Road 714/ Martin Highway Improvements Project 

From Southwest Citrus Boulevard to Southwest Martin Downs Boulevard 
Financial Project ID Number: 436870-1-52-01 

Southbound Turnpike at Becker Road to Undergo Full Closure, Sunday, Apr. 14 and Sunday, Apr. 21 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances     

economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

Para información y preguntas en Español, por favor llame al (954) 777-4302.

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL  

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
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